

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Alison Hall West University of Delaware Newark, Delaware 19716-7301 Ph: 302/831-2394 Fax: 302/831-4605

To: Amy Johnson, President, UD Faculty Senate

From: Michael Gamel-McCormick, Interim Dean

Re: College Name Change

Date: November 5, 2008

cc: Karren Helsel-Spry

Dan Rich, Provost

Havidan Rodriguez, Associate Provost

Below is a resolution for consideration by the Faculty Senate regarding a name change for the College of Human Services, Education and Public Policy. We would appreciate consideration of this proposal at the next Faculty Senate meeting. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thanks for your consideration of this matter.

Whereas, the current name of the College of Human Services, Education and Public Policy is cumbersome, not typical of college names at other universities, and not well understood beyond the campus, and

Whereas, the "College of Education and Public Policy" is a clear, concise name that identifies well-known domains of inquiry and scholarship, and

Whereas, that name describes the primary foci of the current College of Human Services, Education and Public Policy, and

Whereas, the College Council and a full meeting of the College faculty and staff voted to support the change of the College name, and

Whereas, the change in name also is supported by the Interim Dean and the Provost, be it therefore

Resolved that the Faculty Senate recommends the title College of Human Services, Education and Public Policy be changed to College of Education and Public Policy.